
   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Reply to:   Edinburgh Office  
Department:  Senior Management   
Contact:  Jennifer Henderson  
Telephone:  0131 357 8199 
Email:                 Jennifer.henderson@ros.gov.uk  
DX: 555400, Edinburgh 15 
Date:   08 June 2022

 
Dear Mark 
 
STATISTICS ON LAND AND PROPERTY TITLES BY COUNTRY OF ORIGIN FOR 
SCOTLAND 
 
Thank you for your recent compliance check of our statistics on land and property titles 
by country of origin for Scotland.  We welcome the opportunity to have these statistics 
reviewed by your team, and it is encouraging for us to see you highlight many positive 
features of our statistics that demonstrate the trustworthiness, quality and value 
expected in the Code of Practice.  
 
We strive to maintain and improve the standards of our statistical publications in 
Registers of Scotland and we are very grateful for the work of your team in encouraging 
us in our efforts to develop the statistics to increase their value and quality, and in 
identifying ways in which we can improve our communication of quality assurance. We 
will take this work forward in the coming months.  
 
Once again, I would like to thank you and your team for the valuable input and guidance 
and look forward to working with you in the future to enhance the statistics that we 
produce. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
JENNIFER HENDERSON 
Keeper of the Registers of Scotland  
 
 
 

By Email 
Mark Pont 
Assessment Programme Lead 
Office for Statistics Regulation 
regulation@statistics.gov.uk  
Your Ref: n/a 
Our Ref: OC-144-2022 
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